
From: Cheryl
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Submission to Qld Government to end emergency powers
Date: Tuesday, 1 March 2022 10:40:37 PM

                 To the Qld Premier and Qld parliament,
                                                                                         Could you please remove the emergency
powers that are decimating our queensland society at the end of
March.                                                                          For 30 years at least we as a state and country
have worked hard to remove discrimination of people in our community, and now in the last 2
years we have now more discrimination sanctioned by the government than we have had for 20
years –
                                                                                      I implore you to end the emergency powers that
are destroying our frontline workers. Some are not able to work and those who are working are
exhausted because of severe staffing shortages.
                                                                                   Every letter written represents 300 people with
the same thoughts .
       Kind Regards  Cheryl Mirtschin
                                C J Mirtschin
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